
Invitation for WebiFair - Saturday, 20 April
Thứ hai, 15 Tháng 4 2024 10:16 - 

Warm greetings from KIC UnivAssist!

  

We are delighted to extend an invitation to your esteemed school for our upcoming WebiFair,
where 8 universities from 3 different countries are participating.

  

WebiFair provides an opportunity for the students and parents to directly engage with university
representatives, explore diverse academic programs, gather invaluable insights into the
admissions process, and inquire about scholarships and financial aid opportunities.

  

Here is the link to register and access detailed information about the participating institutions
and their representatives attending the event:  https://worldwide.webifairs.com/register

Event Details:
Date: Saturday, 20th, April 2024
Time: 8:00pm - 10:00pm ICT  

  

We kindly request your assistance in sharing this valuable information with your students,
allowing them to fully benefit from this opportunity. Should you have any questions or require
further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Thank you for your support, and we eagerly anticipate the enthusiastic participation of you and
your students at the WebiFair!
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https://univassistcom.tinyemails.com/c/eyJ1IjoxOTYzOSwibSI6Mjc0ODgxNDI0LCJsIjoxMjUyNDc4fQ.1RAmrsXr1X2D43GGc1tJlNuRQ9rPISWZz-qVgCLLGps.html

